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Ministry of Education 

Financial Analysis and 
Accountability Branch 
900 Bay Street 
20th Floor, Mowat Block 
Toronto, ON M7A 1L2 
Tel.: (416) 326-0201  
Fax: (416) 325-2007  
Email: Marie.Li@Ontario.ca 

Ministère de l’Éducation 

Direction de l’analyse et de la 
responsabilité financières 
900, rue Bay 
20e étage, édifice Mowat 
Toronto ON M7A 1L2  
Tél.: (416) 326-0201 
Téléc.: (416) 325-2007 
Courriel: Marie.Li@Ontario.ca 

2014: SB16 

MEMORANDUM TO: Secretary Treasurers of School Authorities (Isolate 
Boards) 

FROM: Marie Li 
Director 
Financial Analysis and Accountability Branch 

DATE: July 9, 2014 

SUBJECT: 2014-15 Estimates Forms for School Authorities 
(Isolate Boards) 

I am pleased to inform you that the 2014-15 Estimates forms and related instructions 
are available on the Financial Reporting website at http://faab.edu.gov.on.ca . From the 
home page, please click on the Estimates link. 

The forms implement changes to the 2014-15 funding model most of which are similar 
to those provided to district school boards in the Grants for Student Needs (GSN). 
Details of the funding model are outlined in the Technical Paper, found on the Ministry’s 
public website at http://www.edu.gov.on.ca . The Technical Paper – Addendum for 
School Authorities includes specific funding issues unique to isolate boards. 

In order to ensure your September 2014 payment reflects the 2014-15 Estimates, these 
are due on or before August 29, 2014. Please submit an electronic copy of the 
estimates to the ministry’s mailbox at estimates.met@ontario.ca . Two signed copies of 
the estimates package are to be sent to: 

Ms. Doreen Lamarche 
Project Manager, Financial 
Accountability Unit Financial 
Analysis & Accountability Branch 
20th Floor, Mowat Block, 
900 Bay Street 
Toronto, Ontario M7A 1L2 

http://faab.edu.gov.on.ca/
http://www.edu.gov.on.ca/
mailto:estimates.met@ontario.ca


If you have any questions related to the completion of the Estimates package, please 
contact Laval Wong, at laval.wong@ontario.ca. 
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Original signed by 

Marie Li 
Director 
Financial Analysis and Accountability Branch 

cc: DSAB Supervisory Officers, DSAB External Auditors 

mailto:laval.wong@ontario.ca

